
 
 
 
 

 
NDHIN has been connected to the eHealth Exchange for several years now. The eHealth 
Exchange is a continually growing health information exchange (HIE) network for securely 
sharing clinical information nationwide and is the largest HIE infrastructure in the United States. 
Recently, NDHIN finished testing with the Mayo Clinic through the eHealth Exchange hub. This 
means that Mayo Clinic records are queryable through the NDHIN’s external records search 
option. This has been a long sought-after capability by NDHIN participants, and we are proud to 
announce that functionality.  
 
What does this mean for NDHIN? Health care providers participating with the NDHIN will be 
able to securely access a patient’s medical history from Mayo Clinic facilities through the 
eHealth Exchange by using the external records search option from the NDHIN clinical portal. 
For detailed instructions on how to access external records from NDHIN, click here. 
        

 
 
  

Invoices for the service period of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022 have been issued to all 
participants with a due date of July 30, 2022. Check your inbox and junk folder for an email 
from Shila Blend. If you did not receive an invoice for your facility or if you have any questions, 
please reach out to Shila Blend at sblend@nd.gov. 
 
Items to note: 

• If another party is paying your invoice fee, it is your responsibility to facilitate payment to 
the NDHIN.  

• Please submit payment by check to the following address:   
NDHIN 
4201 Normandy Street 
Bismarck, ND 58503 

 

 
We are pleased to announce that we now have trainings available on the NDHIN website for the 
Health Care Directive Registry! There are 4 trainings available and include the following topics: 
 

• Types of Documents to Be Loaded in the Registry (3 minutes) 
• Create an Account in the Registry (11 minutes) 
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• Managing an Account by Proxy Viewing (5 minutes) 
• Health Care Providers Viewing a Directive (3 minutes) 

 
Click here to view the press release and training videos. 
 

 
 
  

The Newborn Screening Long-term Follow-up (LTFU) program documents are now available in 
the Patient Summary in the Newborn Screening folder for Level 1 and 2 Users. These 
documents include an initial assessment and quarterly follow-up LTFU checks.  
 

 

We are excited to announce our newest NDHIN participant North Star Family Clinic and look 
forward to assisting you!  

 

 

We know that this can be a very busy time and NDHIN wants to assist in making this transition 
as smooth as possible.  

• Please reach out to NDHIN as soon as plans begin on your migration to inform us of the 
transition   

• Discussions between your facility, your existing EHR vendor, your new EHR vendor and 
NDHIN may be needed to ensure all established NDHIN data feeds are identified to be 
transitioned appropriately  

• If you have single sign on (SSO) functionality currently and wish to establish this in the 
new EHR we can work with the EHR vendor to get this set up   

• We are here to help answer any questions you may have related to your NDHIN access 
and connectivity as you journey through your EHR transition!  

 

 

Mark your calendars for the following session dates. All session times are 12:30-1:00 pm 
CST.     

• June 16th – Electronic Case Reporting (eCR) 
• September 15th 
• December 15th 

Keep watching for more information to come! Separate emails will follow closer to each session 
date. 
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Please join the Q&A sessions using the link or any of the alternative options listed 
below: 

Microsoft Teams meeting 

1. Join on your computer or mobile app: Click here to join the meeting 
2. Join with a video conferencing device: teams@join.nd.gov -Video Conference ID: 119 

977 118 9 - Alternate VTC dialing instructions 
3. Or call in (audio only) +1 701-328-0950  - Phone Conference ID: 738 474 511# 

 
 
 

• When an employee leaves your organization, please inform NDHIN to ensure access to 
the clinical portal & DSM (if applicable) is terminated. 

• Making this part of your internal employee departure policy will help to ensure it is not 
forgotten – Thank you!    
 

 

Have questions? Our coordinators are here and ready to assist you. 

Rachel Goble: rachel.goble@healthtechsolutions.com 

Lisa Thorp: lisa.thorp@healthtechsolutions.com 

Tracey Regimbal: tracey.regimbal@healthtechsolutions.com 

 
 
 

 
North Dakota Health Information Network 
4201 Normandy St. 
Bismarck, ND 58503 
Email: ndhin@nd.gov 
Website: https://www.ndhin.nd.gov/  
 
The NDHIN is a public/private partnership that resides within North Dakota’s Information 
Technology (NDIT) department. A network model, statewide HIE, NDHIN provides value 
through a secure online network for electronic health information exchange, a robust patient 
data set, and an increasing number of connections among North Dakota hospitals, providers, 
and other related entities. 
 
 

 *REMINDER* 

 NDHIN OUTREACH COORDINATORS 
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